
 

 

N2E: Facilitating Transition 
from Nurse to Educator 

Friday 20th September 

9:00 am – 4:30 pm 

For further information contact  
Margaret McAllister at m.mcallister@cqu.edu.au 

Sharing Innovations 
 

call for papers 

 

Professor Margaret McAllister  

in conjunction with the  

Centre for Professional Health Education   

is pleased to announce the inaugural symposium 
 

N2E – a community of practice to facilitate 
transitions from nurse to educator 

This symposium will bring together students, nurse 
teachers, health service educators, academics and 

innovators interested in advancing the specialty of nursing 
education 

  

Symposium Details 
 

Venue:  

CQU Noosa C1.14 
 

Cost:  

$40 ($10 students) 
 

Abstracts invited:  

See over for details 

 

Refreshments provided 



 Expressions of Interest 

Register your interest in attending by sending full contact details, including 
email, so that a program can be forwarded to you in due course. 

Abstracts Invited 

Please include at least 1: aim, and 2: questions to promote audience 
discussion.  

The due date has been extended to August 23rd 2013 to 
dduncan2@usc.edu.au 

Details 

Each presentation will be 15 minutes followed by 10 minutes of discussion. 
As this is our first symposium, the intention is to video tape the main 
speakers in order that insights can be widely shared. 
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